
NEW DAWN 
CHARTER HIGH SCHOOL 

May 14, 2024 

Dear Mr. Giovine: 

I hope this finds you well. We very much appreciate the work that went into the 
preparation of the New Dawn Charter High School II's five-year report and find it to be a 
true reflection of the school. That said, I would like to add some evaluative comments to 
add context for the outcomes. 

On page 8 the summary of challenges is listed. While it to2he c o n t e x t  
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Even with these discharges, by the end of April we had 413 students on our active 
rooster; we had seen a total of 444 different students; and we had billed the city for 348.8 
FTEs. Lowering our enrollment to 350 will ensure that we have that many FTEs by the 
end of every year. This number of FTEs this year will increase by reconciliation as we 
are still enrolling students. 

We would like to thank Mr. Giovine and the Charter School Office for this report as well 
as all the support we have received throughout the years. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely yours, 
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Ronald Tabano, Board Chair 
New Dawn Charter Schools 
rtabano@jvlwildcat.org 
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